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Dear permanent members

of the United Nations’ Security Council,

it is with great worry that we watch the amplified
efforts of our government, the government of the Federal
Republic of Germany, to attain support for the effort to achieve
a permanent seat in the Security Council of the United Nations.

The UN Security Council unites the most important victors
over Germany, and this should never be changed. A permanent seat
for Germany in the security council would turn this over to the
opposite and pave the way for a repetition of the events of the
last century, a repetition that is to be prevented by the
formation of the United Nations.

Therefore we ask you to not grant the Federal Republic of
Germany any permanent seat in the Security Council of the United

Nations and to reject any requests regarding this.

Yours respectfully
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Workers’ League for the Restoration
of the Communist Party of Germany
Executive Committee
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